Friday, April 27, 2018

We planted our vegetable garden this week! We have tomatoes, zucchini,
cauliflower, cucumbers, kale, and bell peppers! The kids did an awesome job planting
them all and we are excited to watch them grow.

Next week we will continue our end of the year projects that the students came up
with. We will be working on some different art projects in order to get ready for our open
house and do a fun cooking project early in the week. We have been having a lot of fun
exploring in the arboretum recently and we hope to keep that up while the weather is

nice!

Weekend Homework:

Practice cutting skills!

Reminders:

We are planning a spring cleaning day for Saturday, May 5th in order to get ready
for open house! We will need help deep cleaning our classroom - cleaning cubbies,
wiping baseboards, and cleaning the windows. If you would like to donate your time to
help clean but are not available that day please let us know so we can find another time.
These are both great ways to earn service hours!

We have decided to have a big, all school field trip to celebrate the end of the
year! We will be going to Ultimate Gymnastics on Monday, May 14th from 1:30-2:30.
We will be sending a permission slip home today, please indicate if you would be willing

to drive students!



We have finalized the plans for this year's graduation and recognition ceremony.
Graduation will be May 24th and will be at the school beginning promptly at 3:00.
Weather permitting we will have the proceedings outside to take advantage of our
beautiful outdoor classroom. There will be a reception in the lunchroom immediately
following the event and the school will close at 4:00. There will be no childcare available

that day.

Have a fabulous weekend!

Miss Jennipher and Mrs. Melissa



